
 
Thursday 3rd April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that we will be holding our Foundation and Key Stage 1 Sports Day on 

Wednesday, 21st May 2025, and our Key Stage 2 Sports Day on Thursday, 22nd May 2025. The day will 

feature traditional sports day events alongside some modern activities. All points earned will 

contribute to an overall team score, with a winning team crowned across Foundation, Key Stage 1, 

and Key Stage 2. 

 

As in previous years, we will continue with a nautical theme, and children have been allocated into 

four houses named after famous ships: HMS Protector, HMS Argyll, HMS Albion, and HMS Scott. The 

teams will compete throughout the day to represent their house. 

In the morning, the children will take part in various field events, including long jump, archery, and 

frisbee golf. After a well-earned lunch break, they will walk to Lipson Vale Co-operative Academy for 

the afternoon’s track events. These will include a sprint, hurdles, a space hopper race, and the classic 

egg and spoon race. 

 

We are delighted to invite you to the afternoon’s events. We plan to leave LVPS promptly at 1:00 pm 

and arrive at the first field of the Co-operative Academy (adjacent to the play park), ready to start at 

1:15 pm. If you would like to watch your child participate, please meet us at this field shortly after 1:00 

pm. There will be no seating available, so feel free to bring blankets or chairs. The afternoon’s events 

will conclude at 3:00 pm, allowing enough time to return to school before home time. Please wait to 

collect your child from school so they can gather all their belongings and we can ensure everyone is 

accounted for. 

In the event of poor weather, Sports Day will be postponed, and we will update you accordingly. 

 

To help the day run smoothly, please ensure your child: 

 

• Wears suncream and a hat 

• Wears their P.E. kit to school 

• Brings a coat and their school jumper 

• Brings a large water bottle 

 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing you on the 21st and 22nd of May! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Peacock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


